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NOTICE TO PROCEED

January 22, 2024

METROWASTE SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION
GENEZEL V. EGAY

3" Floor, Victory Central Mall,

Rizal Avenue, Caloocan City

Madame,

Based on the approved Contract Agreement No. GS-24-01-002 (copy attached), notice to
proceed is hereby given to METROWASTE SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT
CORPORATION for the Garbage Collection and Disposal for NBP 2024 effective upon
receipt of this notice.

You are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the BUREAU OF CORRECTIONS.

Very truly yours,

0

NERAL GREGORIO PIO P\C—:X PANG JR. AFP (Ret.) CESE, CCLH
irector General, Bureau of Corrections -

| acknowledge receipt of this notice.

METROWASTE SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION
GENEZEL V. EGAY
Date Received
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